
City of Saint Paul

Legislation Text

City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Kevin T. Singpiel to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1801 Marshall Avenue.

Appealing for more time to research the codes cided in the notice.  He is concerned about Items 1, 7, 9, 10,
17, 21, and 27.

October 18, 2010
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